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Quote                Today is a good day to have a good day!! 

WELCOME NEW STAFF! 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Denna Grogan, our amazing new  

Assistant Principal!! 

Divya Mathur - Special Education 

Abigail Lafreniere- 5th Grade 

JoAnn Manilla – Speech & Language 

Misty Nobert – S.E. 

 Instructional Assistant 

Jenny Kelly – Library 

Paige Farmer – 3rd Grade 

Kayla Rumpp - Art 
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Thank you to 
our Community 
Partners!!! 
 

• Mike Lewis – 
State Farm 
Insurance – 
Good Neighbor 
Award 

• Josh Hazelip– 
Tiger Rock – 
Caught Reading 
Awards and 
Good Neighbor 
Award 

• Aubrey’s – 
Supports State Farm 
Insurance with Gift 
Cards for Students 
and Staff! 

       students 

 
 

 
                      
 
        
 
 

• Premier Martial Arts – Free Birthday Party for Student Drawing for 
Coupon Book Campaign and Buddy Karate Pizza Party for selected 

• Ice Chalet – Good Citizen Certificates 
• Baskin Robbins – Perfect Attendance Certificates 
• Texas Road House – 1st and 2nd Honors Certificates 

 
                 
 

•  Jody Willeman - Tropical Smoothie – Good Neighbor Award &     
Student Art Work displayed at Tropical Smoothie 

 
 

 Smile!!  Picture Day – September 11th!! 

Help Support CBES with 
your grocery shopping! 

         Connect your shopping card to CBES: 
 

 

Publix: http://corporate.publix.com/community/corporate-
campaigns/publix-partners 
 
Kroger: kroger.com/account/enrollCommunityRewardsNow/ 
 
Food City:   foodcity.com/account/savings/ 

Counselor’s Corner: 

Happy Fall!! Welcome Back to school!  Please see Counselor Corner on the web page with detailed school counseling information. 

The month of September we will begin our Character counts monthly emphasis. We will focus on the Character Trait of Respect and 
will be learning how to be respectful at school, home, and with our friends. Our color for September is Yellow. Wear Yellow on 
Tuesday, September 18th to celebrate Respect.  We are fortunate to have Mrs. Carrie Meade with us as School Counselor Intern this 
semester to work with students individually, in groups, and teaching classes under my supervision. Kids Hope mentoring program and 
the Backpacks for Kids programs are available to our students. If you are interested in finding out more information regarding one of 
these programs, please contact me. Thank you, Ms. Melinda, School Counselor 


